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Friday, April 30th, 2021 

 

 

 
 

Hello Argyle Families, 

 

We would like to commend the entire Argyle community on the vigilance towards safety that 

students and staff have demonstrated when attending classes. The compliance in following Health 

and Safety Guidelines as set out by the Ministry of Education and Provincial Health Officer at 

school has been strong.      
 

We continue to follow all Provincial Health Guidelines for K-12 Settings which includes robust 

health and safety protocols.  Schools are considered “controlled environments” in that they have a 

consistent group of people accessing the building and solid safety plans. 

 

Our hope is that this safe effort can carry over to non-school activities on the weekends and 

evenings. Please take a few moments to discuss with your student(s) strategies set out to reduce 

the transmission of COVID-19 during unstructured time. 

 

Below you will find updates and information on: 

 

1. Argyle Music – Cabaret Silent Auction  

2. Grade 12 Capstone Projects  

3. Course Request Verification  

4. Upcoming Dates  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Jonat, Principal 

Caren Hall, Vice Principal 

John Crowley, Vice Principal 
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1. Argyle Music 

 

Dear Argyle community,   
 

We are excited to share with you that our annual Cabaret Silent Auction will be continuing 

online this year. Cabaret has been an annual event where we have the opportunity to showcase the 

incredible talents of Argyle music students, gather as a community, and raise funds for graduating 

music student scholarships and bursaries. While the restrictions posed by COVID-19 has meant 

that we have to put the performance aspect of the event on hold, we would like to continue with 

the Silent Auction portion of the event online. Funds raised for this event will go towards 

scholarships for our graduating music students. 

    

Currently, we have approximately 50 items and 25 mystery prizes available for our silent 

auction. The auction will open on May 10th at 6:00am and will close on May 15th at 10:00pm. 

We will share the link closer to opening date.  You can also stay up to date through our Argyle 

Music website: https://www.argylemusic.ca/   
 

In closing, we would like to thank our parents, families, and community members for their 

donations in support of this event. We would also like to say thank you to our wonderful Argyle 

Music Association for their dedicated work and creativity in making this happen. We hope you 

will take part in our Silent Auction, and we look forward to having the opportunity to share music 

and performances with all of you again.  

  

Best regards,  

Diana Chan, Band Director  

Frances Roberts, Choir & Strings Director 

    

 

2. Grade 12 Capstone Projects 

 
All grade 12 students in CLC need to check their CLC 12 Class Team on Teams.  Students     

have been assigned to a teacher/class for their Capstone project presentation and must contact   

the teacher to set up a time. Grade 12 students should contact their CLC 12 teacher if they      

have questions.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.argylemusic.ca/
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3. Course Request Verification for 2021-2022 

 

Parents can see their child’s course requests for the 2021-2022 School Year by logging into 

your MyEd Account (the same account where you view Report Cards and Attendance).  Students 

have a MyEd login and can check their requests anytime. 

    

Instructions:  
 

Log in to MyEd > top tab “Family” > choose the child you wish to view and click on their name > 

side tab “Schedule” > side tab “Requests”.  
 

If you or your student has any questions about their course requests for next year, please have 

them reach out to their Grade Counsellor through email or MS Teams.  

  
 

4. Upcoming Dates 
  

May 4th, 5th & 7th – AP Exams in Library and Rm 273  

 

 Tuesday May 4th - AP Calculus:    8:00am – 11:30am in the Library  

 Wednesday May 5th - AP Physics 1:  12:00pm – 3:30pm in the Library and in Rm 273  

 Friday May 7th - AP Physics 2:  12:00pm – 3:30pm in the Library  

  

May 10th – District Professional Day (classes not in session)  

  

 

 


